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Ottawa, 18th July, 1910-

sir,

Referring to communication addressed you on the 2nd

Fltimo, regarding enquiry as to a grant of land by certain

Indians in 1789,I beg leave to say that upon enquiry

at the Office of the Provincial Registrar, Toronto, it

has been ascertained that the Register kept by William

Jarvis, who was the first Secretary and Registrar for

the Province of Upper Canada, is in their possession, and

the document referred to by you is recorded in this

Register in full. If desired, you can procure a copy,

by comumicating with Tho Hon. The Provincial Secretary,

Toronto, Ont.

Your obedient servant,

en den 16. Februar

V. L. Griffith, Esq.

Office of the High Commissioners for Canada,

17 Victoria St.

London S.V.

England.
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